
10 November 2020 
 
 
 
Arek Gulbenkoglu 
Consumer & Markets Branch 
Australian Energy Regulator 
 
Via Email: aerexemptions@aer.gov.au 
 
 
 
South Stradbroke Utilities 
Exemption Application - Draft Decision dated 12 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I hereby submit that CCH Developments No 1 fully supports the draft decision to grant an individual 
retail exemption to South Stradbroke Utilities Pty Ltd, granting the right to operate an embedded 
network. This proposed system is a reasonable one and the best outcome for all owners. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Lachlan McIntosh 
Director 
CCH Developments No 1 Pty Ltd 
 
 


